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Overall Sponsor Rating

9
Effective

Sponsor Rating Points

Exemplary 10-12

Effective 7-9.5

Ineffective 3-6.5

Poor 0-2.5

Academic Performance

COMPONENT POINTS

2
The Academic Performance component looks at 
several important measures of student success in 
sponsors’ schools including academic achievement, 
academic growth, early literacy, gap closing and 
graduation.

Averaged Weighted Points for 
Sponsor’s Portfolio of Schools Final Points

Four Points 4.0

At least 3.5 Points and less than 4.0 Points 3.5

At least 3.0 Points and less than 3.5 Points 3.0

At least 2.5 Points and less than 3.0 Points 2.5

At least 2.0 Points and less than 2.5 Points 2.0

At least 1.5 Point and less than 2.0 Points 1.5

At least 1.0 Point and less than 1.5 Points 1.0

At least 0.5 Points and less than 1.0 Point 0.5

Zero Points 0

Compliance

COMPONENT RATING

4
The Compliance component reviews sponsors’ 
adherence to all relevant laws and rules and 
whether sponsors monitor their schools’ 
compliance with laws and rules.  

Compliance Rating Points

Exceeds Expectations 4

Meets Expectations 3

Progressing Towards Expectations 2

Below Expectations 1

Significantly Below Expectations 0

Quality Practices

COMPONENT RATING

3
The Quality Practices component compares 
sponsors’ processes against best practices such 
as strategic planning, staff capacity, contract 
development and oversight of schools.

Quality Rating Points

Exceeds Standards 4

Meets Standards 3

Progressing Towards Standards 2

Below Standards 1

Significantly Below Standards 0



Overall Sponsor Rating

2023-2024 Overall Sponsor Rating for

ESC of Central Ohio

9.5
Effective

Sponsor Rating Points

Exemplary 10-12

Effective 7-9.5

Ineffective 3-6.5

Poor 0-2.5

Academic Performance

1.5
The Academic Performance component looks at 
several important measures of student success in 
sponsors’ schools including academic achievement, 
academic growth, early literacy, gap closing and 
graduation.

Averaged Weighted Points for 
Sponsor’s Portfolio of Schools Final Points

Four Points 4.0

At least 3.5 Points and less than 4.0 Points 3.5

At least 3.0 Points and less than 3.5 Points 3.0

At least 2.5 Points and less than 3.0 Points 2.5

At least 2.0 Points and less than 2.5 Points 2.0

At least 1.5 Point and less than 2.0 Points 1.5

At least 1.0 Point and less than 1.5 Points 1.0

At least 0.5 Points and less than 1.0 Point 0.5

Zero Points 0

Compliance

COMPONENT RATING

4
The Compliance component reviews sponsors’ 
adherence to all relevant laws and rules and 
whether sponsors monitor their schools’ 
compliance with laws and rules.  

Compliance Rating Points

Exceeds Expectations 4

Meets Expectations 3

Progressing Towards Expectations 2

Below Expectations 1

Significantly Below Expectations 0

Quality Practices

COMPONENT RATING

4
The Quality Practices component compares 
sponsors’ processes against best practices such 
as strategic planning, staff capacity, contract 
development and oversight of schools.

Quality Rating Points

Exceeds Standards 4

Meets Standards 3

Progressing Towards Standards 2

Below Standards 1

Significantly Below Standards 0

COMPONENT RATING



Maysville L
2023-2024 Overall Sponsor R

ocal
ating for

Overall Sponsor Rating

Ex
12
emplary

Sponsor Rating Points

Exemplary 10-12

Effective 7-9.5

Ineffective 3-6.5

Poor 0-2.5

Academic Performance

4
The Academic Performance component looks at 
several important measures of student success in 
sponsors’ schools including academic achievement, 
academic growth, early literacy, gap closing and 
graduation.

Averaged Weighted Points for 
Sponsor’s Portfolio of Schools Final Points

Four Points 4.0

At least 3.5 Points and less than 4.0 Points 3.5

At least 3.0 Points and less than 3.5 Points 3.0

At least 2.5 Points and less than 3.0 Points 2.5

At least 2.0 Points and less than 2.5 Points 2.0

At least 1.5 Point and less than 2.0 Points 1.5

At least 1.0 Point and less than 1.5 Points 1.0

At least 0.5 Points and less than 1.0 Point 0.5

Zero Points 0

Compliance

COMPONENT RATING

4
The Compliance component reviews sponsors’ 
adherence to all relevant laws and rules and 
whether sponsors monitor their schools’ 
compliance with laws and rules.  

Compliance Rating Points

Exceeds Expectations 4

Meets Expectations 3

Progressing Towards Expectations 2

Below Expectations 1

Significantly Below Expectations 0

Quality Practices

COMPONENT RATING

4
The Quality Practices component compares 
sponsors’ processes against best practices such 
as strategic planning, staff capacity, contract 
development and oversight of schools.

Quality Rating Points

Exceeds Standards 4

Meets Standards 3

Progressing Towards Standards 2

Below Standards 1

Significantly Below Standards 0

COMPONENT RATING




